
This is our April newsletter and it is hard to believe how fast this year is going by. In just a few weeks 
we are going to have an Airboat Show Appreciation picnic. It will be held at the Stubb Canal Boat 
Ramp at 10AM May 4th. We are going to have airboats there so those volunteers who have never 
been to our Boars Nest Camp will have an opportunity to visit. The funds they have helped raise in 
the present and the past has made this camp a reality. Though our appreciation picnic is a one day 
event, your Executive Board appreciates all of your efforts every day. Without the work of those who 
support our Club and Show the BCAHCC could not support our Youth Programs and all of our other 
functions.   
 
Unfortunately, our Airboat Show has not had the attendance, profit or support that we had in the past.  
Even though all of the shows being held around the state are suffering from the same problems as 
us, it is my hope, with some more changes we can turn the tide. We have cut the clubs operating 
expenses so we can keep our Youth Programs going for this year. However, if we cannot generate 
more income in the future all of our programs will suffer.  This is why everyone's support of the club is 
more important than ever. By the way, next year’s Airboat Show will be March 27th 2020, save the 
date. It is our hope to see everyone at the May 4th Stubb Canal Airboat Show Appreciation picnic. 
 
I want to thank Jennifer Hora-Green for all of the work she has done to update our membership 
records.  When I became President, I asked her to invoice and give membership cards to all of our 
members in good standing. You may have already received an invoice for your dues and a 
Membership Card. I hope you like what you see, her artistic design is on your card. It may be red, 
yellow or blue. There is also a 4 digit number on your card after the letters BNC. If you do not know 
what it means contact your E- Board members, and they can tell you. Only paid Club Members 
should have this code. Thank you again Jennifer for making this happen.  Also, thanks to our 
members for supporting BCAHCC with your dues.  If you have any questions about membership visit 
our website at Browardairboat.org. Print out an application for a friend. 
 
April 27th, there will be an Earth Day Clean up at the Arthur R. Marshall Loxahatchee Wildlife Refuge. 
This will be the third year BCAHCC has joined with other clubs in South Florida to remove a 
Research Project from Area 1A. They (NPS) have not allowed airboats in this area for over 25 years. 
However, the National Park Service has seen the value of letting airboaters back in this area on a 
limited basis, and now they are the biggest cheerleaders for getting us back in Area 1 for some quota 
hunting and recreational use.  See good things do happen to good people. If you have a boat that 
can haul debris, give Bishop Wright a call and see if you can join us, 561-662-6808. 
 
Recently BCAHCC had a Youth Turkey Hunt. Three youth hunters were guided and provided for by 
our club. Two of the three harvested a Turkey. One young lady's Turkey was so big they have 
submitted the pictures and statistics to the State to see if it sets the record. In any case she will be 
recognized as her first Turkey in the 16 year old and under class.  Thanks Jason Freeman the 
Huntmaster, and a special thanks to all of those who volunteered to make this hunt happen. These 
volunteers are special, for what they do for our youth. BCAHCC is making every effort to work with 
other clubs to accomplish their goals as well.  
 
FAA is having their Unity weekend July 12th and 13th. They raise funds to pay for the lobbyist who 
help all of our clubs. The event will be held in Okeechobee at the KOA Campgrounds and hopefully 
you can join us at his event. The Friends of the NRA are having their Annual Banquet at the Signature 
Grand in Davie, on June 13th. Tickets are $60 if purchased before June 1st or $75 after June 1st. Last 
year, they raffled off over 42 guns. This is a fund raising event for youth target shooting programs.  
Hope to see you there.  
 
Last but not least, the Light It Up Blue #4 for Airboaters Autism Awareness was on April 13th. We had 
members of BCAHCC there to support their efforts. Glenn Checchi made a video with Nate Fischer 
and it is posted on Facebook. Thanks for making it possible for all of us to enjoy. Hope you had a 
very Happy Easter or Passover and see you in the woods. 
 

 

Hope to see you soon,  
 

Bruce Ward 
President 
BCAHCC 
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April 2019 



Monthly Meetings  

April 24th General Meeting 7:00pm 

Davie Women’s Club, 6551 Orange Drive  
Please arrive at 6:30 to get food and be ready 

 

April 27th Earth Day Clean Up 7:30am 

Hosted by the Florida Sportsmen’s Trust Group 
Arthur R. Marshall Loxahatchee National Wildlife Refuge 

 

May 4th Airboat Volunteer Appreciation Picnic 10:00am 

Stubb Canal Boat Ramp- If you do not have a boat, 

there will be people transporting to Boar’s Nest Camp. 

 

June 13th Friends of the NRA Banquet  

Signature Grand- Tickets are $60 each 

before 6/1. After the pre-sale date tickets 

will be $75 each.  See Bill Sirola for Ticket 

Information. 

 

July 12th & 13th FAA Unity Weekend- 

KOA Campground in Okeechobee 

 

Visit our website www.BrowardAirboat.org  

for all of our event listings 

 

 
 

 

 

 

There are no more scheduled hunts for the 

season.   

Youths interested in participating in these types 

of hunts can apply online at www.myfwc.com 

select Youth then Youth Opportunities 

Applicants must have completed the Hunter’s 

Safety Course and be Florida Residents in order 

to participate. 

 

Looking for more information, reach out to our 

Youth Hunt Coordinator Jason Freeman at (954) 

624-5195 and he will be happy to help. 

 

 

 

Do you have photos and videos that 

would make a great addition to our 

website? 

 

 

 

 

 

Email: 

BrowardAirboatClubNews@gmail.com  

http://www.browardairboat.org/
http://www.myfwc.com/


 

 

 

  

Bill Stevens 

WGS Construction 

(561) 402-3255 

 

Dan Cimas 

DC Plumbing Solutions 

(954) 854-0886 

 

Ed Maury 

Florida Linen Services 

Eomusmvreb@gmail.com 

 

David Nash 

South Shore Plumbing 

(954) 421-1373 

 

Gary Alban 

GL Homes 

(772) 226-9000 

www.glhomes.com 

 

Robert Green 

Brennan’s Glass Company 

(954) 792-6366 

 

Jim Kelderhouse 

Certified Windows and Doors 

(954) 977-7990 

www.certifiedwindowsanddoors.com 

 

Laszlo Cscko 

Carpenter ~ Miami Jewish Health 

acseko@msn.com 

 

Leonard Hommel 

Autonation Chevrolet Technician 

(954) 433-3350 

 

Marguerite McDermote / Mark Bradley 

Alternate Power Solutions 

(561) 242-8869 

 

Marshall Jones 

Mack’s Fish Camp 

(954) 536-7400 

www.gladesmenculture.com 

 

John Ladue 

Complete Water Systems 

(954) 985-9800 

www.completewatersystems.net 

 

John Rollins 

Wilson Manifolds 

(954) 771-6216 

www.wilsonmanifolds.com  

 

Kenny Leitheuser 

East Coast Mobile 

(561) 719-2438 

 

Kevin Fitzgerald 

Hernandez Consulting 

(504) 822-1873 

 

Nate Fischer 

Florida Gladesmen / Kids Spot Rehab 

floridagladesmen@gmail.com 

www.kidsspotrehab.com 

 

Patrick Ball  

Mintz Truppman 

(305) 893-5506 

 

Randy Hill 

USA Marine Training LLC. 

(352) 872-4405 

www.usamarinetraining.com 

 

Robert Sisilva 

Bill’s Marine 

(615) 972-9761 

 

 

Russell Grubb 

Hollywood Woodwork 

(954) 920-5009 

 

Jason Freeman 

Blackwater Airboat Tours 

(954) 474-4040 

www.blackwaterairboattours.com 

 

Frank Herbert 

Everything Everglades Enterprises 

Everglades shades, airboat  

Equipment/ accessories 

(954) 792-6482 

 

Innovative Powder Coating (IPC) 

Barney McDougall 

(954) 537-2558 

 

Brett Holcombe 

Westway Towing Inc. 

(954) 731-1115 

 

Ron Provenzano 

Tropic Care & Lawn Maintenance 

(954) 275-4397 

 

 

Would you like to be a part of our 

directory?  Email 

Browardairboatclubnews@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.blackwaterairboattours.com/

